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From:
Sent:
To:

Subject:
Attachments:

Categories:

Shari A <shari@thegraysonagency.com>

Wednesday, February 22, 2023 7:32 AM

sbcob; Supervisor Das Williams; Laura Capps; Hartmann, Joan; Bab Nelson; Lavagnino,
Steve

Miramar Beach Swim Platform

Swim Platform Letter.pdf

Public Comment

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Good Morning,

Please find the second sending of my Swim Platform Approval Letter attached from February 9th.

Feel free to contact me if you have any guestions.

Thank you,
Shari
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February 9, 2023

Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors
Attn: sbcob@countyofsb.org;

105 E. Anapamu Street

Santa Barbara, CA 83101

To: SupervisorWilliams@countyofsb.org; lcapps@countyofsb org; jhartmann@countyofsb.org;
Nelson@bos.countyofsb.org; steve lavagnino@countyofsb.org:

On behalf of my family and many others that | have spoken to, we support the County’s plans to
return the swim platform to Miramar Beach. Please vote ‘yes'.

Thank you,

Shari Liu Fellows
462 Meadowbrook Drive

Santa Barbara, CA 93108



Brianda Negrete

From: Matt Stoll <matt@stolllaw.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 22, 2023 7:40 AM

To: sbcob; Supervisor Das Williams; Laura Capps; Hartmann, Joan; Bob Nelson; Lavagnino,
Steve

Subject: Miramar Swim Platform

Attachments: Swim Platform Letter 3.docx

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Sent from my iPhone



February 9, 2023

Santa Barbara County
Board of Supervisors

105 E. Anapamu Street
Santa Barbara, CA 83101

Attn:

shcob@countyofsb.org:
SupervisorWilliams@countyofsb.org;
lcapps@countyofsb.org;
jhartmann@countyofsb.org;
Nelson@bos.countyofsbh.org;
steve.lavagnino@countyofsb.org;

Dear Board of Supervisors and Board Clerk,

We were excited to hear of the possibility of bringing the swim float back to Miramar Beach.

We hope you will support returning a much-treasured memory, and provide an opportunity for
the many families that visit Miramar Beach to experience what made Miramar Beach so special.

Sincerely,

Matthew and Catherine Stoll
627 Stone Meadow Lane
Montecito, CA 93108



